

November 8, 2013

Rachel K Travis 9283 E Wing Rd Shepherd MI 48883

Dear Rachel,

It gives me great pleasure to officially inform you that you have been accepted into the Frederik Meijer Honors College at Grand Valley State University. Your status as an honors student will bring both privilege and responsibility. You will have many opportunities for enhanced academic growth and will develop a personal reputation for excellence, but you will also be stretched—you will be asked to reach higher and go farther both in the quality of your academic work and in your relationship to the university, the community, and the world. All of this, of course, will benefit you most of all. I applaud your aspirations, and welcome you warmly into the college.

You will be receiving additional information as the year progresses. If you have any additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me or one of the honors college staff and we will assist you. Again, congratulations and welcome to GVSU's honors college!

Sincerely,

Jeff Chamberlain ("Dr. J")

Director, Frederik Meijer Honors College

breuhuel

Professor of History honors@gvsu.edu

http://www.gvsu.edu/honors

(616) 331-3219